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Number 62:  April 2021 

Mid-Winter Board Meeting 

   The meeting was held January 9 at the Smith 

Homestead in Jacobus with 13 members in 

attendance and two via teleconference. 

   The board approved minutes of the September 

meeting, the treasurer’s report and the investment 

strategy update.  The 2021 budget was approved, 

with talk about pricing for this year’s reunion 

meal possibly increasing.  As with last year, a $25 

figure was discussed, with several directors 

voicing opinions of holding that figure to $20 or 

less.  The $25 figure would be one that would 

come close to keeping the Association from losing 

money on the reunion. 

   Director Jean Robinson reported for the 

historical committee, recommending printing the 

list of deaths in the family that would have 

appeared in the 2020 reunion program in the April 

newsletter and possibly continuing to appear each 

year in one of the newsletters.  The 2021 reunion 

program will then include a list from 2020 and 

2021. 

   Also for the historical committee, director Philip 

Glatfelter again noted the large amount of 

interesting information that Harry Gladfelter has 

accumulated for the program, “Glattfelders and 

Their Patents.”  The challenge will be how to 

present that information in a timely way, with the 

possibility of spreading it out over two years. 

   For the property committee report, Phil 

suggested that the door on the FamilyHaus / 

Refreshment Stand should be replaced.  And new 

bids for the Armand Gladfelter maintenance shed 

roof will be sought in the spring. 

   In continuing business, Tom noted that the 

Association needed to move forward on a 

collaboration in placing a historical plaque about 

the Homestead house and Bob Kinsley's role in its 

preservation along the Heritage Rail Trail. 

   Phil has been checking with two York County 

historians on getting H. I. Glatfelter’s journal 

published.  There are several options available. 

 

The 2021 Reunion 

   This year’s reunion is tentatively scheduled for 

Saturday, July 31, at Heimwald Park.  As with last 

year, the effects of the coronavirus pandemic 

could change when or if the reunion is held. 

   Merchandise will again be offered at the 

reunion, and is always available from the 

Association‘s website, www.glattfelder.org. 

   Harry Gladfelter, from the Philadelphia area, has 

collected a wealth of information on Glattfelder 

descendants, which will be the topic of this year’s 

reunion program, “Glattfelders and Their Patents.”  

Harry, who has 16 patents, began searching for 

Glattfelder descendants several years ago and, 

with his continuing research, the list continues to 

grow. 

   Harry will take a main role in the program, 

which will again feature a PowerPoint 

presentation.  He expects several Glattfelder 

descendants to attend and speak about their 

accomplishments. 

   While Harry has already been in contact with 

several of these prominent descendants, anyone 

wishing to be added to the list or possibly 

participating in the program should call him at 

610-933-3542 (home) or 610-812-2010 (cell), or 

email to hgladfelter@aol.com. 

 

Cleaning up 

   A tentative park clean-up day will be Saturday, 

July 24, beginning at 9 a.m.  Anyone in the York 

County area willing to lend a hand is encouraged 

to attend. 

http://www.glattfelder.org/
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   A second earlier clean-up day may also be held. 

 

Brick Patio 

   The deadline for ordering bricks this year is 

May 15.  The cost remains $75 (see enclosed 

order form).  For more information, contact Philip 

Glatfelter at (717) 968-4577, e-mail to 

glatfelterph@aol.com , or mail to 430 Charles 

Circle, Hallam, PA 17406. 

   The current patio consists of approximately 

5,000 bricks, including more than 1,250 that are 

engraved.  A breakdown of bricks under each son 

of Casper, along with other statistics and facts 

about the patio, is listed on the Association 

website. 

 

Trees 

   Last year, a tree project, graciously donated by 

the family of Honorary Friend Bob Kinsley, took 

care of trimming and removing numerous trees at 

Heimwald Park. 

   In late fall, there was a different kind of tree 

project, as 10 seedlings were planted. 

   As part of a special deal offered with a donation 

to the Arbor Day Foundation, board member 

Philip Glatfelter donated the trees, which he 

planted in various spots in the park. 

   The seedlings include:  White flowering 

dogwood and two Washington Hawthorns along 

the east side, heading out toward the driveway; an 

American redbud at the south end; a white 

flowering dogwood in the southwest corner; a 

sargent crabapple on the west side near the 

pavilion extension; a crape myrtle at the corner of 

the pavilion near the plaques; and a sargent 

crabapple in the area between the refreshment 

stand and Armand Gladfelter Maintenance shed. 

   The impact of the trees won’t be seen for several 

years, but we expect it will eventually help 

beautify our “Home Woods.” 

 

Musical ties 

   For most years, if not every year, there has been 

some kind of entertainment at our Reunions. In 

recent years, during the Saturday programs, the 

Brodbecks Band has performed. 

   While the Glattfelder Reunion has been held for 

115 years, the Brodbecks Band can boast of an 

even longer existence.  The band has been 

performing since 1878 -- and Glattfelders have 

been part of the entire show. 

   Here is a story that appeared on the band’s 

website: 

70 years of service 

   One of our members, Dale Gladfelter, was 

honored recently for being a member of the 

Brodbecks Band for 70 years!  Also, his family 

has had a member in the percussion section since 

the band was founded 140 years ago! 

   Congratulations, Dale, for your dedication and 

service for 70 years of service to the Band! 

Family Traditions 

   For the Gladfelter Family, playing drums in the 

Brodbecks Band is a tradition that dates back to 

1878 when the Band was founded.  Ephraim was 

the first to start playing drums in the band.  His 

son, Charles Luther, was next, followed by his 

sons Curtis and Daniel, all playing drums.  Curtis‘ 

son Lavern and Daniel’s son Dale also played 

drums in the Band.  Luther‘s son John also played 

in the Band, but he played trumpet. 

   Dale is the last Gladfelter still playing drums in 

the Brodbecks Band.  Congratulations Dale and 

the Gladfelter Family! 

 

President’s Message 

    The January directors meeting was very well attended, as is typical for that first meeting of the new 

calendar year.  For many years, we have been enjoying the cozy hospitality provided by the “Smith 

Homestead” house in Jacobus.  The wood paneled walls and large oak dining room table create a warm 

ambience well suited to a meeting about “family business.”  Indeed, the setting feels more like family 

than business. 

    But of course, the meeting does address the business of running a family association of more than a 

century of corporate existence.  And from a business perspective, the year 2020 could be best 

summarized by the opening words of Charles Dickens’ A Tale of Two Cities, “It was the best of times, 

it was the worst of times.” 
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    From a financial standpoint, 2020 was one of the best of times.  There was a strong positive cash 

flow.  Our association was blessed to have received a very generous in-kind donation from our 

neighbors, the Robert Kinsley properties, through the removal of many dead or dangerous trees and the 

grinding of several of their stumps. 

    But the positive cash flow was in no small part from the past year being the worst of times, with the 

world being gripped by fear and uncertainty surrounding the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and the 

frequently changing and sometimes contradictory responses by various levels of government.  Those 

uncertainties led to decisions first to postpone and later to cancel the 2020 Reunion. 

    The paradox is that the cancellation of the reunion was the cause of the financial gain.  Or, simply put, 

the Reunion does not “pay its way” by meal reservation fees. 

    Rental of tables and chairs, portable toilets, stipends for the Brodbecks Band, the sound system 

technician, fire police and van drivers are all reunion expenses far over and above the cost of food 

provided by the caterers.  And of course, Heimwald Park itself has the intangible expenses of property 

taxes and insurance which amount to $8 per day times 365. 

    The dilemma faced by the directors in the cozy homestead setting was, and remains, how to find a 

balance point between reasonable reservation fees for the reunion and ensuring that those fees cover 

more of the ancillary expenses associated with that event.  In the fairly recent past, such discussion was 

not necessary because there were several major donors whose annual contributions of $1,000 or more 

provided a major portion of the yearly budget.  But these donors are now all deceased and a new 

generation has yet to appear to carry on their legacy of generosity. 

    The discussion will surely be revisited at the May directors’ meeting, at which time the reservation 

fees for the 2021 Reunion -- slated to be held July 31 -- will be established.  In the meantime, your 

insights and suggestions are welcomed and encouraged. 

    And likewise, your donations of any size. 

J. Thomas Shelley 

 

Merchandise 

   Glattfelder merchandise will again be available 

if a reunion is held this year, but it is always 

available from the Association‘s website, 

www.glattfelder.org.  Recent additions include T-

shirts, tote bags and duffel bags that feature an 

alternate design.  The T-shirts were worn by 

several reunion-goers at the 2019 Reunion. 

   Also for sale, featuring the Glattfelder coat of 

arms, are golf shirts, T-shirts, tote bags and mugs, 

as well as Cat‘s Meow replicas of the homestead 

and pavilion, pens, historical booklets, Christmas 

cards and videos (see the accompanying order 

form or visit our website). 

   If you do not see your size or color on the order 

form, contact us and we can get them.  If you have 

a merchandise suggestion, let us know about that, 

too. 

   For more information, contact Philip Glatfelter 

at glatfelterph@aol.com or 717-968-4577. 

 

Royal ties? 

   A year ago or so, during communications 

between director Philip Glatfelter and our 

“Glattfelders and Their Patents” researcher Harry 

Gladfelter, Harry passed along to Phil information 

he received about a current member of the British 

Royal Family.  It kind of fit in with all the 

amazing discoveries Harry was uncovering. 

   In 2019, Harry became acquainted on Facebook 

with a Heinz Keller, who lives in northern New 

Jersey but was raised in Glattfelden, returns to 

Switzerland yearly and has an interest in the 

Glattfelders.  (Heinz and his wife were planning to 

attend the 2020 Reunion and may come to this 

year’s reunion.)  At one point, he passed this 

along:  “According to my Swiss sources, the new 

Duchess of Sussex, Meghan Markle, has her roots 

in my home town of Glattfelden, Switzerland, and 

[their] names [were] Glattfelder before emigrating 

to the United States [many, many] years and 

generations ago.” 

http://www.glattfelder.org/
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   Keller also passed along a screenshot of a story 

in Blick, a Swiss-German newspaper in Zurich, 

Switzerland, with headlines, in German:  “Prince 

Harry's bride has Swiss roots; Hello, Your 

Highness; The ancestors of the future Duchess of 

Sussex were called Glattfelder and come from 

Glattfelden ZH.  The parish president is almost 

bursting with pride; He's inviting Megan and 

Harry for their honeymoon.” 

   And more recently, in a February 28 post on the 

“I am a descendant of the Glatfelters” Facebook 

page, a Stephanie Glotfelty added this: 

   “I'm not 100% sure about this -- if anyone wants 

to check the documentation to see if I've missed 

something, please do! -- but I think Meghan 

Markle (wife of Prince Harry) descends from 

Casper Glattfelder.  He's her 7th great grandfather 

(and mine -- which would make us 8th cousins).” 

   The possible connection goes like this: Casper; 

Felix; Barbara Glattfelder (1788-1868), married to 

Jacob Hovis; Catharine Hovis (1812-1878?), 

married to Conrad Markle; Isaac Markle (1840-

1899); George B. Markle (1864-1923); Isaac 

Thomas Markle (1891-1972); Gordon Arnold 

Markle (1918-1982); Thomas Wayne Markle 

(1944-); Meghan Markle (1981-). 

   Stephanie noted that “one hiccup may be with 

which Isaac Markle is the son of Catharine and 

Conrad -- there are a few Isaac Markles in the 

same area born around the same time.  There is a 

son Isaac to that couple listed in the Glattfelders 

in America book.” 

 

A historic beginning 

   Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter, our longtime board 

member and historian (who passed away in 2013), 

included another organization among his passions.  

In addition to being a Gettysburg College 

professor, Dr. Charles was the executive director 

of the Adams County Historical Society for 42 

years. 

   ACHS was located in Schmucker Hall on the 

Gettysburg Lutheran Seminary campus during 

those years, moving out in 2011 when renovation 

began for the Seminary Ridge Museum.  (The 

entrance to the museum is named The Dr. Charles 

H. Glatfelter Welcome Center.)  The society has 

been located in the Wolf House on the Seminary 

campus since. 

   But on March 6, ACHS held a groundbreaking 

for its new home, located just north of Gettysburg 

on Route 34 (Biglerville Road).  That site is less 

than a mile from Dr. Charles’ residence for over 

50 years, 36 Apple Ave. 

   Quite appropriately, one of the features of the 

new building will be the Glatfelter Reading 

Room. 

   While Dr. Charles would be pleased that the 

historical society will have a modern, well-

equipped home, it could probably be said that he’d 

also miss the society’s longtime home. 

 

A military honor 

   Several years ago, we received an inquiry about 

Earl Ivan Gladfelter.  There was some 

correspondence, but little more.  Though more 

information was sought on Earl, what was 

provided is worth telling. 

   Steven Cummings, a retired Staff Sergeant of 

the Michigan Army National Guard, a veteran of 

the U.S. Army and the U.S. Navy, is the historian 

for the Milan, Michigan, American Legion Post 

268, and is the one who made the inquiry.  The 

post is named after Earl. 

   Here is some of what Steven provided: 

   Earl Gladfelter was born July 21, 1897, in North 

Baltimore, Ohio.  Sometime during his life, his 

family moved to Toledo, Ohio, which was his 

home of record.  At age 19, he joined the 

Michigan National Guard’s First Field Signal 

Battalion.  On July 15, 1917, the First Signal 

Battalion was ordered to active duty.  At Camp 

MacArthur in Waco, Texas, all units of the 

Michigan National Guard and the Wisconsin 

National guard were joined together to form the 

32nd Division.  The Michigan First Field Signal 

Battalion and the Wisconsin First Field Signal 

Battalion were combined to form the 107th Field 

Signal Battalion. 

   Training at Camp MacArthur included bareback 

horse riding, trench construction and fighting, and 

gas mask training.  Earl’s unit left Camp 

MacArthur in January, 1918 for Camp Merrit, 

New Jersey.  On January 23, the 107th Field 

Signal Battalion left New Jersey and eventually 

landed in Havre, France, on February 8.  In May, 

the unit left for the front. 

   In July, the unit was sent forward to the battle of 

Chateau Thierry, sometimes known as the Second 
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Battle of the Marne.  One soldier wrote in his 

diary in October 1918:  These were the days "in 

the lines" hard fighting all the time.  It is during 

this session that the old 32nd Division met the 

Krenhilde line of trenches … but the boys 

smashed through them.  127 Inf. captured town of 

Gesnes.  125 Inf. [captured town] of Romagne and 

other villages. … Sometime during this offensive, 

Private Earl Gladfelter was wounded in action.  

He died October 4th. 

   Earl’s body was buried there in France, probably 

in a hospital cemetery.  It took nearly three years 

for him to be repatriated to American soil.  He 

now lies in Truro Cemetery in Columbus Grove, 

Ohio. 

   So, why then, would an Ohio soldier be named 

as the namesake for a Michigan American Legion 

Post?  It is simple:  His name was requested by the 

founding members of Post 268.  Some of them 

must have fought and served with Earl Gladfelter, 

and wanted his name and sacrifice to be 

remembered for all time.  In the end, when you 

are under fire, soldiers fight for each other, and it 

is never forgotten. 

 

 

A tragic incident 

   In early March, all of central Pennsylvania -- 

and many locales beyond -- became acquainted 

with the name “Glatfelters Station” because of an 

intensive search operation involving specialized 

units from the Pennsylvania State Police, 

supplemented by many dozens of volunteers. 

   The effort continued for six days, utilizing 

search-and-rescue dogs, helicopters and kayaks.  

On Friday, March 13, the body of 29-year-old 

Nicole Elizabeth Ebaugh was recovered in the 

vicinity.  She had parked her vehicle in the York 

County Heritage Rail Trail parking lot, which is 

leased from our Association.  The cause of death 

was a self-inflicted gun shot. 

   Ms. Ebaugh was NOT recovered from the 

Heimwald Park grounds; that area had been 

searched and cleared early on. 

   Her family has requested that donations be made 

to place a bench in her memory near the parking 

lot. 

   May all connected with this tragedy take 

comfort from the Psalmist’s words, “the Lord is 

near to the brokenhearted, and those who are 

crushed in spirit He saves.” (Psalm 34:18). 

Obituaries 

   Members of the historical committee continue to collect obituaries for Glattfelder family members. 

The list of deaths for reunion programs will be limited to those with the most common Glattfelder names 

in their obituaries, and others will be listed by request.  To request a listing, email it to Jean Robinson 

(jrobinson2335@comcast.net) or Philip Glatfelter (glatfelterph@aol.com). 

   Here is the listing of obituaries that would have appeared in the 2020 reunion program: 

2019 

July 10 -- Shirley Ann Frey, 76, widow of Lonnie E. Frey, daughter of Nelson and Flossie Reever 

Glatfelter 

July 15 -- Helen A. Stough, 98, widow of Woodrow W. Stough, daughter of Harry E. and Gertrude 

Gladfelter Walters 

August 4 -- Geraldine M. Gladfelter, 94, daughter of Henry G. and Clara Bertzfield Gladfelter 

August 4 -- Floyd R. Fuhrman Jr., 91, husband of Earlene Fuhrman, son of Floyd R. and Romaine 

Gladfelter Fuhrman 

August 5 -- Logan E. Glatfelter, 20, son of Mark E. Glatfelter and Bobbi Jo Brown 

September 10 -- Richard Keller, 64, husband of Sharon K. Kashner, son of Merle L. and Bonnie L. 

Gladfelter Keller 

September 20 -- Ellen C. Glatfelter, 88, widow of Paul E. Glatfelter, daughter of Harry and Pearl White 

October 8 -- Nancy E. Glatfelter, 85, widow of Donald Glatfelter, daughter of George and Mayette 

Livingston Sharp 

October 26 -- Jean D. Murphy, 98, widow of Malcolm T. Murphy, daughter of Oscar and Jennie 

Glatfelter Hoffman 

mailto:glatfelterph@aol.com
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November 17 -- Janet Gladfelter, 85, wife of Dean Gladfelter, daughter of William E. and Annadel 

Torbert Harper 

November 23 -- Jean M. Wilkie, 61, widow of Tom Wilkie, daughter of Millard and Doris Gladfelter 

November 24 -- Ellen M. Warner, 86, widow of Kenneth S. Warner, daughter of Harry L. and Lulu Mae 

Gladfelter Krouse 

December 4 -- Martha Gladfelter, 90, wife of Richard Gladfelter Sr., daughter of William P. and Mary 

Boyles Davenport 

December 23 -- Ervin S. Stabley, 79, husband of Rosalie G. Moomaw, son of Elmber W. and Catherine 

Glatfelter Stabley 

Sometime between November 2019 and February 2020 --  C. June (Strausbaugh) Palmer, mother of 

director Steve Gladfelter 

 

2020 

January 12 -- Betty J. Zeigler, 93, widow of Carlos R. Zeigler, daughter of William H. and Lilly M. 

Schaffer Gladfelter 

January 26 -- Grace Lauer, 80, daughter of Woodrow W. and Beulah V. Gladfelter Anstine 

February 5 -- Laverna R. Glatfelter, 92, widow of Ralph C. Glatfelter, daughter of J. Allen and Mabel B. 

Glatfelter Richcrick 

February 7 -- Linda M. Baker, 77, daughter of Hubert and Bertha Glatfelter Gembe 

February 7 -- John L. Lecrone, 97, widower of Betty V. Gladfelter, son of John L. and Mabel 

Sultzenberger Lecrone 

March 29 -- Mari L. Gladfelter, 72, daughter of Wesley Jiles and Ester A. Akins 

April 25 -- Esther R. Clark, 58, wife of William V. Clark, daughter of Nelson R. and Judy Wagner 

Brenneman 

April 28 -- James A. Glatfelter, 67, husband of Bonnie, son of Allen and Pearl Glatfelter 

May 12 -- Cameron L. Gladfelter, 65, son of Clair Gladfelter and Virginia Hardy 

May 14 -- James F. Gladfelter, 84, husband of Shirley A. Grimm, son of Zula Sprenkle Becker 

May 14 -- Stephen Gladfelter Warfel, 70, husband of Barbara Warfel 

May 16 -- Laura Baum, 97, widow of Daniel S. Baum, daughter of Melvin C. and Lottie M. Kaltreider 

Krebs 

May 22 – Joan M. Galbreath Gladfelter, 89, widow of William Gladfelter 

June 14 -- James D. Glatfelter, 71, husband of Patricia, son of Phillip and Doris Bixler Glatfelter 

June 16 -- Jean Gladfelter, 92, widow of Maynard R. Gladfelter, daughter of Raymond and Carrie 

Spangler Rudisill 

June 20 -- Marian Ambrosius, 99, widow of Arthur W. Ambrosius, daughter of Horace F. and Annie 

Kerr Gladfelter 

June 26 -- Nancy Ryan, 70, daughter of Raymond H. and Rosella M. Gladfelter Ryan 
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Ship to: 

Address 

City                                                   State           ZIP 

Telephone or email 

 Pay to:   Philip Glatfelter 

                430 Charles Circle 

                Hallam  PA  17406 

                717-968-4577 

Call with any questions or suggestions or 

email me at  glatfelterph@aol.com. 

275th Anniversary Items – Clearance-Priced  Price Shipping Quan. Amount 

Golf shirt, embroidered 275th anniversary logo, no pocket     Red    L   XL   2XL      

California blue   XL   2XL          Black   XL                                (2XL is $15.00) 
 $12.00   $ 5.00   

T-shirt, 275th anniversary logo    Red   S   M   L   XL  2XL   California blue   XL  

                                                                                                                  (2XL is $8.00) 
 6.00 3.00   

Tote bag, 275th anniversary logo        Hot pink     Red  6.00 4.00   

275th anniversary pin                                                                                     3 for $1.00  .50 1.00   

DVD:  113th Reunion with 275th Anniversary Theme (2018)  10.00 3.00   

Merchandise with the GLATTFELDER COAT OF ARMS  (As shown at the top of this order form.) 

Golf shirt, embroidered coat of arms, no pocket  Black  XL         White   L   XL 

 Ash Gray  S   M   XL        Maroon  L   XL        Tan  L        Green  L    XL             

 California blue   L    XL        Red   L                   2 for $23.00      PRICE REDUCED 

$13.00 
$ 5.00 

2 / $7 
  

Golf shirt, embroidered coat of arms with pocket                                  PRICE REDUCED  

 Green   L   XL       Maroon   L   XL       Light blue   L   XL             
20.00 5.00   

Golf shirt, silk screen on pocket                                                              

 Green   S   L   XL       Maroon   S   L   XL      Black   XL      Light blue   XL 
20.00 5.00   

Sweatshirt with coat of arms      Light gray   S    M    L    XL                      (XL is $18.00)  16.00 5.00   

T-shirt with coat of arms    Military green     M   L   XL   2XL      Red   M    L   XL 

 California blue   S   XL    (2XL is $13.00 + $6.00 shipping)            PRICE REDUCED 
8.00 4.00   

T-shirt (6 different spellings of Glattfelder)                                            PRICE REDUCED 

 Red   M   XL      Ash gray   S          Maroon   S   M   L    Dark green    S   M    

6.00 

2 / $10 

4.00 

2 / $6 
  

T-shirt (8 different spellings of Glattfelder)          Dark green   S   M   L   XL   2XL                      

 Light blue   S      Red   S   XL      Maroon   L   XL      Navy   XL 

 California Blue   S   M   L   XL   (2XL is $13.00 + $6.00 shipping)  PRICE REDUCED 
10.00 4.00   

Baseball cap         Red        Green      12.00 4.00   

Tote bag with coat of arms  Black   Hot pink   Khaki green   Maroon   Navy 

                                                                                                                  PRICE REDUCED 
8.00 3.00   

Ballpoint pen, printed with Glattfelder Reunion & website address      PRICE REDUCED 

 Red             Green             Blue            Black 

.50 

3 / $1 
.50   

Coat of arms, full color print on parchment paper, 5” x 7”                    PRICE REDUCED 3.00 1.00    

Ceramic mug with Glattfelder crest, 6 spelling variations & website    PRICE REDUCED 

 Blue           Dark green 

2 / $5 

3 / $7 

2 / 3 

3 / 4 
  

Ceramic mug with Glattfelder crest, 8 spelling variations & website             

 Blue           Dark green                                                ($5.00 each + $3.00 shipping) 

2 / $8 

3 / $11 

2 / 4 

3 / 5 
  

mailto:glatfelterph@aol.com
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Past Reunion Programs 1988 – 2013         *  Contact Philip for pricing & availability  *     

Static cling, clear, with red coat of arms, 3” x 3.5”                                 PRICE REDUCED 2 

for $3.00,   3 for $4.00 
2.00 1.00   

Other Merchandise 

T-shirt, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania     California blue     Black           

M   L   XL 
12.00 4.00   

Shoulder Bag, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania      Black     10” x 15” with 

26” shoulder strap 
18.00 5.00   

Duffel Bag, Glattfelder Reunion, Switzerland – Pennsylvania    Green    20” x 10” x 10”   

with 2 side compartments 
30.00 8.00   

Blank greeting cards & envelopes, set of 3 ink drawings: old homestead at Glatfelter 

Station, original Heimwald pavilion, & family church in Glattfelden, Switzerland 
 

3.00 

2 / $5 
1.00   

Postal cards with coat of arms and its interpretation  
3 / $1 

10 / $3 
1.00   

Glattfelder emblem (on first page of newsletter) in full color on heavy paper, 5”x 7”  
2.00 

2 / $3 
1.00   

Booklet: The Casper Glattfelder Association:  The First 100 Years 1906 – 2005 

by Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter (2005);  39 pages;  8.5” x 11” 
 7.00 3.00   

Booklet: The Early Glattfelder Family in America:  An Overview 

by Dr. Charles H. Glatfelter (1993);  59 pages;  5.5” x 8.5” 
 7.00 3.00   

Book: The Descendants of Casper Glattfelder (1901) and the 1910 Supplement 

by Noah M. Glatfelter, MD of St. Louis, MO; spiral bound reprint; 160 pages total 
 10.00 3.00   

DVD:  250th Anniversary Reunion (1993)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  A Visit to Glattfelden, Switzerland  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  Switzerland Plus  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  106th Reunion with Revolutionary War Theme (2011)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  107th Reunion with War of 812 Theme (2012)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  108th Reunion with Civil War Theme (2013)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  109th Reunion with Spanish American & WW I Theme (2014)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  110th Reunion with WW II Theme (2015)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  111th Reunion with Cold War Theme (2016)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  112th Reunion with John Peter Glattfelder Theme (2017)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  113th Reunion with 275th Anniversary Theme (2018)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  114th Reunion with Lizbeth Fish Theme (2019)  10.00 3.00   

DVD:  Celebration of the Life of Arthur Glatfelter (2013)  7.00 3.00   

DVD:  A Conversation with Congressman William Goodling (2012)  7.00 3.00   

DVD:  160th Anniversary Reenactment of Rebel Raid on Hanover Junction (2013)  7.00 3.00   

Christmas card with Glattfelder homestead drawing          5 for $9.00,    10 for $15.00  2.00 2.00   

Cat’s Meow replica         Glattfelder Homestead     Heimwald Park Pavilion  16.00 6.00   

          Make check payable to:    PHILIP GLATFELTER               Grand  Total      $ ___________ 
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Name: __________________________________________________________Date _____________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 Street or PO Box           Town or City State Zip 

Telephone: __________________________  Email address: _________________________________ 

 

Please order and place  _____ bricks, at $75 each  =  $  Total 

 

May 15  is the mailing deadline for bricks to be placed for the 2021 reunion. 

Make check payable to:   Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

Mail to:   Bonnie Flaharty, treasurer,  30 New Village Greene Dr., Honey Brook PA 19344 

For further information, contact Philip Glatfelter at 717-968-4577 

• One name per brick, with year of birth or years of birth and death. 

• Be sure to explain briefly how this person is related to Casper Glattfelder. 

• Photocopy this form if you wish to order more than four bricks. 

 

 Brick 1 Brick 2 

 

Line 1 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 2 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 3 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

 Brick 3  Brick 4 

 

Line 1 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 2 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 

 

Line 3 ___________________________________ ___________________________________ 
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Glattfelder  Places 
One of the topics of programs that was up for discussion in recent years was Glattfelder names and 

places.  While that might be an actual program in the future, here are a couple of places to start with (let 

us know of any other Glattfelder places for future use): 

 

 

 

 

Glatfelter Hall on the campus of Gettysburg College, 
named after the founder of the Glatfelter Paper 
Company, formerly of Spring Grove, Pa., Philip H. 
Glatfelter.  Philip was a trustee of the college.  He is 
descended from Casper through son Felix. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gladfelter Hall on the campus of Temple University, 
Philadelphia, Pa., named after former university 
president Dr. Millard E. Gladfelter.  He is descended 
from Casper through son Felix. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glatfelter Memorial Field, Columbia, Pa., named for Lieutenant Richard Glatfelter who died during World War 
I.  He was the uncle of longtime CGAA director Philip H. Glatfelter II, and is descended from Casper through 
son Casper. 

 

 

To view these pictures in color, go to www.glattfelder.org, and click on Newsletters. 

 

http://www.glattfelder.org,/
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My contribution to the Casper Glattfelder Association 

   Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

   Address ________________________________________________________________________ 

   Telephone ____________________________         General Fund  $ ____________ 

   Email**______________________________      Endowment Fund * $ ____________ 

           Newsletter Donation                  $ 5.00 

           Park Beautification $ __________ 

        TOTAL  $ ____________ 

Make check payable to:    Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

    Mail to:     Casper Glattfelder Assoc. 

           c/o Bonnie Flaharty, treasurer 

      30 New Village Greene Dr. 

      Honey Brook  PA  19344 

* A gift of $25 or more to the Endowment Fund may be made in memoriam. 

  This gift is in memory of ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Reminder:  The board of directors has requested that everyone receiving this newsletter contribute 

at least $5.00 annually to help cover the costs of preparing, printing and mailing the newsletter and 

the reunion invitation letter.   

 

** Email subscription:  To be notified via email when the Newsletter is 

available on our website, please include your email address above.  Unless you 

indicate otherwise, this will also remove your name from our regular mailing 

list. 

Or, add yourself to our email list by going to 

http://glattfelder.org/en/newsletters/33-newslettersubscription.html.   

http://glattfelder.org/en/newsletters/33-newslettersubscription.html

